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NOTICE OF ERRATA TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND 

 

RE:     Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power 

& Light Company  

Docket UE-220376 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power 

& Light Company  

Docket UE-210829 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On June 28, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

Issued a Notice of Opportunity to Respond (Notice). It came to the Commission’s attention that a 

typo in the docket number caused the notice to be served in the wrong docket. The corrected 

notice is attached. 

 

 

 

/s/  

ANDREW J. O’CONNELL 

Administrative Law Judge 

 


